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Wexford County Council , Carrick Lawn Wexford as Data Controllers for the receipt of submissions and observations made on foot of the consultation process regarding the Proposed Wylfa Newydd nuclear Power Plant, Wales have prepared the following privacy statement.

· The legal basis for the processing of any personal data received is Article 6(1)(c) and 6(1)(e) of the GDPR Regulations and Articles 132(3)(vi), 132(4) and 132(5) of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001, as amended.

· Article 132(4) of the 2001 Regulations requires the local authorities to consult with the Minister, following the receipt of any submission or observations - this involves sending on a copy of the submissions/observations received, including any submission the authority wishes to make and a summary of those submissions/obs, as requested by the UK Planning Inspectorate.
· Article 132(5) of the 2001 Regulations requires each planning authority, following consultation with the Minister, to consult with the UK – sending on a copy of the submissions/observations received, including any submission the authority wishes to make and a summary of those submissions/observations, as requested by the UK Planning Inspectorate.
· Consequently Wexford County Council will be sharing the submissions/observations and a summary of same with the Minister and that the submissions will also be sent on to the UK Planning Inspectorate, The UK Planning Inspectorate will publish your submission or a summary of same on its website
· Processing of special categories of personal data 
Under Article 9(1) of the GDPR regulations, the processing of personal data revealing racial or ethnic origin, political opinions, religious or philosophical beliefs, or trade union membership, and the processing of genetic data, biometric data for the purpose of uniquely identifying a natural person, data concerning health or data concerning a natural person’s sex life or sexual orientation is prohibited. Therefore, Wexford County Council  requests those making submissions not to include data of this nature in their submission.
 


